
  

 
 

 

 
Circular AUS/2021-2022               30 NOVEMBER 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
COMMEMORATION DAY AND UAE NATIONAL DAY 
Tomorrow and Thursday will be public holidays and no school due to the remembrance and recognition of 
Commemoration Day and our 50th UAE National Day. School will open again on Sunday 5th of December. 
 
UAE National Day celebrations were conducted in the respective sections of the school and led by the student 
leaders in those sections. 
 
AUS salutes all those who have given their lives to protect all of us in this magnificent country. 
 
AUS prays that God will bless the UAE abundantly for the next 50 years and share our best wishes and 
congratulations to the leaders and community on this 50th birthday of the United Arab Emirates.  
 
LATE ARRIVAL AND ATTENDANCE 
Thank you for the improvement we are observing with regards to late arrival of some students who are using 
their own transport. Please ensure that your child/ren arrive on time for the start of the school day.  
 
It is important to avoid taking our students out of school during the academic term – especially the next two 
weeks before school closes on 9th December. Very important assessments are happening over these next two 
weeks. The results of these assessments allow us to implement intervention strategies to address the identified 
areas for improvement during these winter assessments.  
 
We are pleased to observe that the overall attendance of our students is improving and is now close to reaching 
the target of ‘Very Good’ according to the KHDA requirements. Please continue to encourage your children to 
come to school every day and to notify the appropriate leaders when there is a very urgent reason that may 
allow the absence to be authorized. 
 
 
ADMISSIONS FOR SIBLINGS FOR 2022-23 ACADEMIC YEAR   
The admissions for siblings of our current students for the 2022-23 academic year will start in November. The 
relevant link is available on the new school website to initiate the registration process for siblings. 
If you have any queries with regards to this process, please contact the Admissions Officer on the following email 
address: admission@arabunityschool.ae   
 
 
WINTER ASSESSMENTS 
In the Sixth Form and Secondary Schools the winter assessments are being administered currently and will 
continue next week.  
 
Please make sure to read the FS2 and Primary School newsletters and Edu-Nation messages for more detailed 
information regarding the arrangements for their assessments for the rest of Term 1. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy!  
 
 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 

mailto:admission@arabunityschool.ae

